
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WILL WE GO EVEN FURTHER? * Prayer News * June 2024 
 

Yesterday we reached the Moon. Today we are sending space probes out into remote 
corners of our galaxy. And tomorrow? What once seemed impossible has been 
achieved and progress continues. That’s how we view our Home, the “Resi”. The 
service it provides came into existence 55 years ago and it seemed impossible that it 
could reach so many children. We have provided assistance to many families. Our 
combined efforts have taken us a huge distance and many people have been helped. 
 
Will we go even further? We still see families and children that need us. Our help is 
still required. Other financial challenges were overcome. Right now, the financial 
commitment that the new RIE building represents seems beyond our reach. But each 
week more support is forthcoming. What once seemed remote and unreachable will 
become feasible if we continue to receive sufficient donations. At the beginning of 
June we are still short of the money to cover the full cost of the new plot of land. That 
is the most urgent. The building work won’t have to be done so quickly. With the 
involvement of many we will indeed go even further. Thank you to all of you.  
 

PRAYER NEWS 
 

(1) We pray for the end of the school year for all of our children and teenagers. That 
their reports will show learning achievements. (2) We pray too for the arrivals and 
departures which will take place in our Home as we transition to the next school year. 
For each child that comes or leaves care and sensitivity are required. (3) And we pray 
that we may be able to cover the full cost of the new plot of land during this spring and 
summer, within the agreed timeframe. 
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